April 23, 2021

*May Optional Ice Time & Dates*

Hello Lumberjack Hockey Families,

Due to the City Rink being closed and Covid restrictions, open hockey is non-existent at the
moment.

The Booster Club has scheduled 4 Monday nights in May for any high school players that would
like to skate. This is completely optional and will not have any coaches or structured practices,
but will have a parent volunteer present.

Dates: Mondays in May from 9-10pm at the BCA.
May 3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th.

**Please respond to this email if you will be participating in the May open hockey sessions.
Once | have the total number participating we will divide the cost of ice by the number
participating.

If you are willing to volunteer on any of the Monday nights to monitor the ice and locker room
please let me know in your email response as well.

Response Deadline is Wednesday, April 28th. Please bring a check to the first session with
your waiver. Please make checks payable to: Bemidji Boys Hockey Boosters.
Info and waiver can also be found at bemidjilumberjacks.com website.

Thank you,

Boys Hockey Boosters
bemidjiboyshockey@gmail.com



